
 

 
 

 
 

Franconia Road and Rose Hill Drive  
Intersection Improvements  

Fairfax County 
 
Find out about planned intersection improvements at Franconia 
Road (Route 644) and Rose Hill Drive, including a new flashing 
yellow arrow for westbound Franconia Road, new signalized 
crosswalk on Franconia Road, and Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) compliant pedestrian signal and curb ramp upgrades. 
 
Review project information at www.virginiadot.org/projects, or at 
VDOT’s Northern Virginia District Office at 4975 Alliance Drive, 
Fairfax, Virginia 22030. Please call ahead at 703-259-2752 or 
TTY/TDD 711 to ensure appropriate personnel are available to 
answer your questions. 
 
If your concerns cannot be satisfied, VDOT is willing to hold a 
public hearing. You may request that a public hearing be held by 
sending a written request to Ms. Tien-Jung Ho, P.E., Virginia 
Department of Transportation, Fairfax, VA 22030 on or prior to 
August 19, 2019. If upon receiving public comments it is deemed 
necessary to hold a public hearing, notice of date, time and place 
of the hearing will be posted. 
 
VDOT ensures nondiscrimination and equal employment in all 
programs and activities in accordance with Title VI and Title VII of 
the Civil Rights Act of 1964. If you need more information or special 
assistance for persons with disabilities or limited English 
proficiency, contact VDOT Civil Rights at 703-259-1775. 

 
State Project: 0644-029-315, P101, R201, C501 

UPC: 112484 
Federal: HSIP-5B01 (007) 


